
What we have been up to this term – Post 16 

The Garden Maintenance group in Post 16 have continued to work hard 
in all weathers dismantling the old, rotten, raised beds and shovel out all 
the soil by hand.  We hope to have the area completely cleared by early 
Spring and begin to rebuild the raised beds in time for Summer. 
  

 

 

  



This half term Gateway 1 have been learning about their responsibilities 
in the local community.  They identified litter as being a problem that we 
can all be responsible for and that by picking it up and putting it in the 
bin, our community would be a lot nicer. 
  
Students contacted the local environmental agency who provided us 
with the equipment needed to keep us safe and we litter picked at 
Inkerman Park. 
  

 

 


